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March 18, 2016

Barcy McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

Re: 
In the Matter of the Application of The East Ohio Gas Company for Approval of an 
Alternative Form of Regulation, Case No. 15-0362-GA-ALT

Dear Secretary McNeal:
On March 14, 2016 OCC filed its Initial Brief in the above captioned case.  On page 3 of the brief, there are two sentences that read: “Since its inception, consumers have paid over $1 billion for the program. And, if this increase is approved, the total investment paid for by Dominion’s customers will be over $2 billion dollars.” (footnotes omitted). The sentences should be replaced with the following sentences:
Since its inception, consumers have paid and are paying for a return on and return of Dominion’s investment for the program.
 And, if this increase is approved, consumers will also pay a return on and return of Dominion’s additional investment in the program.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Jodi Bair                 

Jodi Bair

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

(614) 466-9559

cc: Parties of Record

�  In the Matter of the Application of The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion East Ohio to Adjust its Pipeline Infrastructure Replacement Cost Recovery Charge and Related Matters, Case No. 15-1987-GA-RDR, Application at Att. A, Schedule 1 (Feb. 29, 2016).


�  See Staff Ex. 2 at 5 (totaling the Estimated Capital Investment at $1.017 billion and adding the $1 billion already invested); See In the Matter of the Application of The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion East Ohio to Adjust its Pipeline Infrastructure Replacement Cost Recovery Charge and Related Matters, Case No. 15-1987-GA-RDR, Application at Att. A, Schedule 1. (Feb. 29, 2016) (Showing roughly $1 billion already invested in the program).
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